From: 
"Michael W. King" <mking@mohrseredin.com>PRIVATE 

To:
"'Jean Fraser'" <JF@portlandmaine.gov>, "Michael W. King" <mking@mohrseredin.com>

Date: 
5/22/2008 9:27:23 AM

Subject: 
RE: Portland Museum of Art

Hi Jean ‑‑

Attached are PDF files containing catalog cuts for the parking lot/walkway

lights (Dallas.PDF) and the tree lights (tree.lights.PDF.)

Also attached is the License Agreement.  Please review and make us aware of

comments.

The existing five walkway lights (identified as 'A') are owned, controlled

and maintained by the Holiday Inn, who has an easement across the PMA

property.  These lights were originally installed prior to the current

technical standards. We are relocating these exising five walkweay lights

because the City has requested a twenty‑foot driveway.  Aside from this

relocation, the proposed lighting plan replicates the existing walkway light

levels.  We will discuss the possibility of decreasing the light levels with

the Holiday Inn.

Regarding the lighting in the terrace area, we do not believe it requires

waiver.  According to the technical standards "exterior lighting shall be

adequate for the safety of the occupants or users of the site." Per the

License Agreement, occupants or users will not be allowed in the terrace

area at night.  It is our understanding these lights are intended for basic

security, not to allow night time use of the space.

Michael King

Mohr & Seredin Landscape Architects, Inc.

207.871.0003

‑‑‑‑‑Original Message‑‑‑‑‑

From: Jean Fraser [mailto:JF@portlandmaine.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2008 3:43 PM

To: Michael W. King

Cc: Stephen Mohr

Subject: RE: Portland Museum of Art

Hello Mike,

Thank you for both the pdfs and the paper copies of the photometric plans re

the revised lighting proposals.

We discussed them at this morning's meeting and I was asked to bring to your

attention that the proposals do not meet our technical standards (copy

attached) and the Planning Board will have to approve a waiver from these

technical requirements.

While welcoming an increase in the lighting levels, the levels of 9.7 and

9.4 in particular are almost twice the maximum of 5 set out in our standards

and we would like you to look at a way of reducing those (eg through

relocation of poles) as staff may not be willing to support a waiver re

these high levels.  

The proposals for lighting in the terraced areas are interesting and also

would require a waiver;  assuming that the fixing would not damage the

trees, staff would support this part of any waiver.

Please note we need the catalog cuts for all of the proposed lights (with

illustration and information re being cut off type lens) to include in the

Hearing report‑  can you pdf those to me please asap.

If any of this is unclear, please do not hesitate to call me.

Jean (Fraser)

Planner

874 8728

CC:
"Stephen Mohr" <smohr@mohrseredin.com>

